
Announcement 
April, 2017 

 

１. Regarding the continuation of acceptance of daycare enrollment 

applications for FY 2018 
 
	 At the Soka University Tsubasa Child Care Center, the enrollment 

ceremony was held on April 3. For the seven slots allocated for the 

University, three new children were accepted and became a total of eight 
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As the quota (seven children) for the University is still unfilled, we will 

continue to accept applications until all slots are filled. 

For those wishing to apply for enrollment, please notify the Personnel 

Department of the Soka University.  
 
 

２. Regarding the change of department in charge of administration 

 
	 From April 1, 2018, the department in charge of administration 

regarding the Tsubasa Child Care Center changed from the Faculty Affairs 

Department to the Personnel Department. 

 For inquiries about the Tsubasa Child Care Center, such as enrollment 

and temporary child care, please contact the Personnel Department (Mr. 

Hojo, ext. 2630). 


